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Burnside Update 

8 January 2019 

From One Sue to Another 

Happy New Year and welcome back to Bridge for 2019.  

 

This Tuesday is Sue P’s last time directing at Burnside and I want to thank her for all she has 

done over many years. I hope I can continue to provide you all with a pleasant afternoon of 

Bridge every Tuesday. 

 

Venue Update 

After the proposed significant increase in hiring fee for the current venue, I did investigate 

alternate venues. The only other suitable venue I could locate over the end-of-year break 

was with the Burnside Council. However, that venue is only available during school holidays. 

This means that Bridge will continue to be held at the current location of the Burnside City 

Uniting Church. 

 

Alternate Venue for January 15 

Please note that the church hall is not available on 15 January 2019. The Burnside Council 

have provided us an alternate venue in the Civic Centre - Spaces 2 & 3. Play will start at the 

usual time of 12:45. 

 

Table Fee Increase 

Due to the significant increase in the cost of hiring the playing venue together with other 

additional costs that I incur (board dealing, Bridgemate hire etc), I am obliged to increase 

the table fees by $2 per player. 

 

Membership 

All players at Burnside should be members of at least one affiliated club. If your Home Club 

in 2018 was Sue’s club, Bridge In The City, then you are encouraged to transfer over to 

Bridge Around Adelaide. Of course, if you also play at Sue’s other venue at Edwardstown 

then you may choose to retain Bridge In The City as your Home Club. 
 

Fee Structure 

 

 

 

 

Sue Lusk 

Mobile: 0405 322 412 

Email: lusk.sue@gmail.com 

Table FeesTable FeesTable FeesTable Fees 

Member $10 

Non-Member $11 

 

Membership FeesMembership FeesMembership FeesMembership Fees 

Home Club Member $30 

Non-Home Club Member $10 

 


